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Félix Bensadoun
Directeur Commercial
Soliled

43 Boulevard des Alpes
38240, Meylan

France

October 9, 2023

Dear Mr. Bensadoun and others whom it may concern,

We hope this message finds you well. We value our partnership with you and appreciate your
continued trust in our products and services.

We are writing to clarify the terms of our distribution agreement with your esteemed company. First,
as per our distributorship agreement recital B and exhibit A, eldoLED has appointed Soliled as a
distributor of all eldoLED products in the territory of France and Monaco, with no limitations. Second,
we would like to confirm that you have exclusive distribution rights for Pathway products in France.
This exclusivity grants you the sole authority to market and sell these products within the French
market.

However, it's essential to differentiate between our Pathway products and our standard product line.
While you have exclusivity for our Pathway products, we do not extend exclusivity rights for our
standard products. These standard products are available for distribution to other entities within the
French market.

We believe this distinction will enable you to maximize your opportunities with our Pathway while still

allowing flexibility for standard product distribution. Please feel free to reach out if you have any
questions or require further clarification on the terms of our agreement.

Best regards,

Hans Tromp
Director of Sales
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